
On Thu, Nov 1, 2018 at 3:26 PM Chad T. Kisner <chad@bcscpa.com> wrote: 
Hi Nancy, 

  

Even though the 2018 fiscal year audit recently came to a close we are already trying to ensure 

the boards, management and those that have an interest in the financial statements of not-for-

profits understand the upcoming changes in financial reporting.  We have drafted the attached 

communication that I would request be shared with the Board of Directors regarding the 

upcoming changes for fiscal year 2019. 

  

This will be something, as well, that can be discussed further at the upcoming board meeting.  Of 

course, we will work with Kathy as necessary to ensure complete implementation of the impact 

of this standard. 

  

If there are any questions ahead or the board meeting please let Makala or I know. 

  
Chad T. Kisner, CPA.CISA.CITP  |  Blackburn, Childers & Steagall, CPAs 
BCScpa.com  |  423.282.4511 
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